
A family whose young son was diagnosed with WS early in 2023 have made a great start to 

fundraising for us. 

 

Just a few months after the diagnosis they organised a raffle which raised £1000 and was then 

matched by Barclays Bank with another £1000, as a member of the fundraising team works for them. 

In August they arranged for WSUK to be co- beneficiaries with Birmingham Children’s Hospital at a 

Charity Football match played in Stourport on-Severn between the Wolves Allstars and the Peacock 

Wanderers. One of the organisers of the match is a cousin of the WS mum and himself had a son 

treated at BCH for Cancer. The amount raised for WSUK was £1350.00 

Their next event is planned for 1st October which coincides with the WS Global Awareness Day.  

Keep up the great work!! 

 

 

              


